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March 13th, 2020 

Dear Agape Family, 

There is great concern regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), and the Administration and staff want to 
update you with the steps we have implemented to keep our students safe. 

The Governor of Georgia has ordered all facilities where children are housed to be temporarily closed. 
Presently, Agapé Jr. Academy will be closed for one week while we observe and monitor the progress of 
the virus and clean and sanitize our facilities. The CDC maintains that “coronavirus outbreaks in young 
children are uncommon, and severe symptoms are even more rare.” 

We are committed to the continued education of our students, and therefore, would like for parents to 
come by the school to pick up work for each child. This work has been carefully prepared by the 
teachers so that your child would not lag behind. We will also continue to ensure proper handwashing 
techniques, emphasize covering coughs and sneezes with tissues, and regularly disinfecting surfaces. If 
we detect any signs of illness (sore throat, fever, body aches) you will be asked to pick up your child 
within a reasonable time frame. 

We appreciate your cooperation and the office would be open from 8:00am until noon for pickup. We 
will do all we can to keep our students safe. We will keep you updated. 

Thank You,  

Mrs. Bernadette Charles, Principal 

https://www.nytimes.com/2020/03/14/world/coronavirus-news.html 
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